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'Love one another as I have loved you.'  John 13:34 
 
15th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This half term’s value is Honesty 
 
Spring Term Newsletter No. 2 
Spring is in the air and the bulbs are starting to show which makes a lovely change from the damp, 
cold weather we’ve been having the last few days.  
 
Happy School Bag  
Thank you to everyone who remembered to bring in their bags.  A wonderful £182 was raised for 
our school.  We will be holding another collection during the summer term on Friday, 5th July and a 
reminder letter and bags will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
Cross Country 
This year’s KS2 Cross Country Festival was held on Tuesday, 12th February.  Seventeen children 
volunteered to represent our school and we are very proud of Daniella, Eve, Kyron, Eve, Oscar, 
Phoebe, Amber, Nat, and Cian in Y3, Beau in Y4, Lewis and Zac in Y5 and Sean, Nichole, 
Danielle, Kiera and Blake in Y6.  Everyone ran incredibly well but a special mention goes to Zac 
who managed a fantastic 3rd place and to Blake for his great sportsmanship and kindness during 
the afternoon. 
 
World Book Day – Thursday, 7th March 2019 
It’s nearly that time of year again to dress up as your favourite character from a book.  
 
Gymnastics Festival 
This festival was a great success this year.  Sixteen children took part and performed their routine 
to other schools and then had the opportunity to go onto all the various gymnastics equipment with 
the Sports Leaders from Dr Challoners’ High School.  Well done to everyone who participated. 
 
Film Night 
Our next film night is on Friday, 8th March.  A letter will go out nearer the time with the film being 
shown. 
 
Mother’s Day Service 
This will take place on Wednesday, 27th March at 2.30pm and KS1 will be leading this service. 
 
Finally, have a great half term and we’ll see you back at school on Monday, 25th February 
refreshed and eager to learn. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs R Phillips 
Headteacher 
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